PARADISE TOWNSHIP
OCTOBER 13, 2014
7:00 PM

PARADISE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS met in regular monthly
session at Paradise Township Municipal building on October 13,
2014,

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Lance Biegecker, Dean Bentzel, and Clark
Craumer

PLEDGE TO THE FLAG

MINUTES
Clark moved to approve the minutesgs of September 8, 2014. Dean
seconded and the motion was carried.

TREASURER'S REPORT
Clark moved to approve the Treasurer's Report as read, seconded
by Dean and the motion was carried.

CITIZENS COMMENTS AND CONCERNS
1. None

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

1. Report was given by Chief Lease for Liberty Fire Department

2. Lucas Seighman gave the United Hook and Ladder report.
Lt. Seighman updated on the new Rescue Truck from Wisconsin,
The truck should be in service by Jan. 2015.

3. Lance Bisecker and Gary Burgard participated in the Fire
Prevention at Paradise Elementary School on Oct. 7, 2014

SUBDIVISION PLANS
1.

OLD BUSINESS

1. Model Stormwater Management Ordinance - The Ordinance is in
review process with the Solicitor, Township Engineer and Zoning
Officer. Still in process.

NEW BUSINESS

1. Township purchased a 2001 Ford F550 Bucket Truck from Racey
Auto Sales Inc. for $25,000.00

2. Wind and Solar Energy Ordinance is in review process by the
Solicitor.

RECREATION PARK DISCUSSION:
1. Kate Werntz recently married and her new name is Kate King.



Reports

1
2.

3
4.
3

(o))

Emergency Management - Barry Schuchart gave a report.
Zoning Officer - Report was given by Wayne Smith.

Engineer - Report was given by Doug Stambaugh.

Planning Commission - Report given by Bob Nivens.

Police - Report given by Clark Craumer. Cody Becker was
Promoted to Corporal.

Roadmaster - Report was given by Dean. There are new gas
Lines going through several township roads.

Solicitor - The Solicitor Status Report was distributed and
discussed.

CORRESPONDENCE /ANNOUNCEMENTS
OTHER BUSINESS

B

A motion was made by Clark to pay all bills and sign the Bill

List. Dean seconded and motion was passed.

2.

A motion was made by Clark to adjourn the meeting at 8:10

p.m. Lance seconded and the motion was passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Mentzer
Secretary



